
The Burnaby Board of Trade & the City of Burnaby are

reaching out 
to business

& exploring what matters to you

As Burnaby’s economic development agency, the Burnaby Board of 
Trade (BBOT) is pounding the pavement to discover what issues are 
top of mind for your business.

On July 14, BBOT President & CEO Paul Holden and our Board 
Directors, along with Burnaby Mayor Derek Corrigan and Councillors 
are pairing up and will be stopping by for about 10 minutes to say hello 
and conduct a very brief survey of businesses on Henning Drive.  
Your feedback will help guide priorities for the Burnaby Board of Trade 
and the City moving forward.

date:	 Monday, July 14, 2014
location:	 Your place of business
hours:	 Between 2:00 pm – 4:30 pm
duration:	 10 minutes

For more information, call 604.412.0100 or email cory@bbot.ca.


